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Dear Sales & Use Tax Consolidated Return Filer, 
 
Beginning with the quarterly return period ending March 31, 2003, the filing of Consolidated 
Return Schedule Form ST-52 will no longer be required. This will be the last quarter for filing 
form ST-52 with the Division of Taxation. Businesses that are registered to file on a consolidated 
basis will still continue to report New Jersey Sales & Use tax due in the same manner using 
Quarterly Return ST-50, or by using the ST-50 Online Filing Service. To file the ST-50 online, 
go to the NJ Taxation web site at http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/ and click “File 
Online”. 
 
It will still be necessary for you to retain and provide the appropriate records detailing the 
quarterly breakdown of the gross receipts, taxpayer identification number, name and address of 
each business location, in the event that you are audited.   
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the New Jersey Division of Taxation Customer 
Service Center at (609) 292-6400. 
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